
Legislative Fiscal Office 2020 Joint Committee on Ways and Means 
 

Analysis 

Department of State Lands 

Land Administration System Replacement 

 
Analyst:  Matt Stayner 
 
Request:  Acknowledge receipt of the report from the Department of State Lands on the status of the 
Land Administration System replacement project.  
 
Analysis:  In conjunction with $450,000 of funding approved in the agency’s budget bill for the initial 
planning for the replacement of the Land Administration System (LAS) a budget note was included 
requiring the Department of State Lands to follow a number of proscribed actions including providing 
a interim report on the project to both the Joint Legislative Committee on Information Management 
and Technology (JLCIMT) and the Joint Committee on Ways and Means.   
 
The report provides a brief review of the project background, purpose, and scope and gives a listing 
of the completed project tasks to date.  The agency has completed the hiring contract management 
services and is in the process of developing the documentation required for stage gate 2 approval in 
anticipation of issuing a request for proposals in late spring.   
 
Legislative Fiscal Office Recommendation:  The Legislative Fiscal Office recommends approval of the 
request.  
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